
Y2 and Y1/2 Newsletter  
Summer Term 2024 

P.E days: 
Wednesday-outdoor P.E 
Friday-indoor P.E 
 
Please ensure your child wears their P.E 
kit to school. 
 

 

Reading:  
Reading is an extremely important part of 
the curriculum. Ensure that your child 
brings their book bag to school everyday. 
Please read with your child at least three 
times a week and write in your child’s 
reading record so that they can make 
great progress and can become a Reading 
Champion at the end of the half term. 

Summer Term Topic  
Happy Holidays! 

 
We are learning about… 
The different places that people go on holiday. We will be 
finding out the names of some capital cities and 
locating them on a map. Year 2 will be learning about 
the different climates, in different holiday destinations. 
We will be deciding which clothes we would take for a 
camping holiday, which clothes we would take for a 
sightseeing holiday and which clothes we would take on 
a skiing holiday.  

Why not... 
Find out the capital cities of England, Scotland, Wales, Italy and France? 

English 
Year 2 will be reading and 
writing about ‘The Light 
House Keeper’s Lunch’. We 
will be continuing increasing 
our vocabulary and learning some new 
suffix words such as excitement and 
careless. We will be learning how to edit 
our writing to check that we have 
remembered our punctuation and spelt 
words correctly. 

Maths  
We are getting very good at the 2, 5 and 
10 time tables, we shall keep practising 
these everyday.  Year 2 children will be 
consolidating our learning from Spring . 
We will be adding and subtracting 2 2-
digti numbers. The year 1 children will be 
applying their addition and subtraction 
knowledge to solve missing number 
problems. 


